FUGRO

25 PIPPY PLACE

ST. JOHN’S, NL A1B 3X2 CANADA
T +709 726-4252; F + 709 726-5007

Mr. Darren Hicks
Canada-Newfoundland and Labrador
Offshore Petroleum Board

5% Floor, TD Place

140 Water Street

St. John's, NL A1C 6J6

Our ref.: 20170021 29 June 2017
Re: Seabed sampling activities offshore Newfoundland and Labrador

Dear Mr. Hicks,

Fugro GeoSurveys, a division of Fugro Canada Corp., is pleased to submit the attached Environmental
Assessment Report for a proposed integrated surficial geochemical survey project within the Canada -
Newfoundland and Labrador offshore Area. The report has been compiled based on the final scoping document

provided to us on 26-May-2017 and consultations with the fishing industry, as identified in the report.

Thank you for your attention to the Project, please feel free to contact me directly if you have any comments or
require additional information.

Yours truly,

Todd Ralph

Project Manager

A member of the Fugro Group of Companies with offices throughout the world



